
 

The Winter Craft Market returns after a year off

Since 2014, Clansthal conservancy members have held seasonal craft markets to raise money for environmental initiatives.
After a year, they're planning the 2022 Winter market for 26 June.

To find out more, crafters interested in participating can contact Liz Cunningham by email, az.oc.hgrubttocs@czil  or by
phone, 083 556 8108.
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